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REPORT OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT 

(INTERNAL AFFAIRS) TO COUNCIL 
27 September 2018 

 

Communications 

● Working on new “Sustainability Corner” in the listserv. Will launch a week from 

Monday! 

● Centralized calendar - waiting on web developer to do their work 

● Responded to lots of random emails -- inbox 0! temporarily 

Events 

● Halloween event 

○ Took a trip to Mac Campus to assess the venue space + work out logistics with 

MCSS 

○ Held interviews for SSPN and selected candidates (first meeting is this Sunday) 

○ Brainstormed theme ideas and communications strategies 

● LifeAYD Launch Event 

○ Organized logistics/promotion and MC’ed the event 

○ Taking place / took place Wednesday, Sept 26 in Bronfman 

○ Networking and professional development event with eight recent McGill grads 

First Year Affairs 

● Conducted FYC info sessions 

● Read through and assessed 22 Representative applications and CVs; Representatives 

will be announced at the end of the month 

● Contacted various faculties to work on FYC size expansion 

Other 
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● Drafted agenda and organized logistics for the first meeting of the year of the McGill 

Alumni-Student Engagement Commissioners 

● Met with Environment Commissioners to discuss how my portfolio can be more 

sustainability-conscious this year 

● Mental health initiatives with ACCESS Open Minds 

● POP Montreal partnership 

● STM project 

● SSMU apparel  
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